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CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR 2017 YEAR 12 UMAT COHORT 
We congratulate our students who performed exceptionally well in the UMAT 2017.  Six 
students achieved above an overall result 90 percentile.  
The UMAT course is held on Saturday 1:30-4:30pm during the school term and current Year 
11 students are eligible to enrol. Bookings are essential! 
 

Term 3 Test Results 

End of term test reports and test papers have been returned to students during Week 1 of 
Term 4. If your son or daughter would like to ask questions about their tests, please encourage 
them to ask tutors in the first week of Term 4.  For more assistance, you are welcome to book 
a Homework Help session (Friday 4:30pm – 7:30pm or Saturday 12.10pm – 1:10pm).  

It is important to remember that Tuitionworks classes usually cover content that is 6-12 
months ahead of the school curriculum. This means that some students find the program 
quite challenging.  However, if students achieve at least 55% in their end of term test, they 
are achieving a satisfactory level. If your child receives a mark below 55% for one or more of 
their term tests, they will be required to attend a Homework Help session to go through the 
test(s) with a tutor. 
 
Please note that our class placements are based on students’ term test results. Accordingly, 
you may find that your son or daughter changes classrooms for Term 4. These movements 
enable them to be in a class suitable to their learning pace. 
 
Achieving exceptional results takes consistent long-term effort. Please encourage and 
support your child in every way to be eager to learn and study. Showing interest and 
enthusiasm is the first step towards your child’s improvement. 
 

Term 4 
Term 4 will resume in the week commencing Monday 16 October 2017. 
As always, the term fees for your children’s tuition will be due in the first week of Term 4.  
Please note that the last day to receive a discount is Saturday, 21 October 2017 (for 
EMW/EMS courses only). Late payments or invoices for less than 9 weeks for Term 4 are not 
eligible for the 10% discount or sibling discount.  
 
Term 4: 16 October 2017 – 16 December 2017 
 
If you intend to unenroll for Term 4, please phone our office on 8340 7300 as soon as possible 
to advise us of this.  
 
 
 
 
 
 



  
 

2018 Scholarship and Ignite Course (Year 5 & 6 Students) 
Limited Positions Available! 

We have limited positions available for this special course. Please contact our office if you 
wish to enrol your child. 

• Date:   8th – 19th of January 2018 

• Time:  8:30am to 5pm (Monday to Friday) 

• Cost:  $1,750 (GST incl.) 

• Payment Due Date: 2nd of December 2017 
 
For students who have already been offered a position, please ensure you return your 
Preference Form and signed Terms and Conditions Form is returned to our office as early as 
possible.  
 

Make-Up Lessons 
Students are expected to attend the day of the class they are enrolled in for the full term. If a 
class is missed for illness or other circumstances, we have a strict no-refund or credit policy 
in place.  Please note that Tuitionworks cannot be held accountable for changes in 
commitments or personal circumstances.  Students are entitled to receive their missed 
modules and seek help during Friday Homework Help lessons held from 4:30pm to 7:30pm.  
Students cannot attend a make-up lesson. Homework Help is designed to give students 
individual help and a range of tutors are available to assist with all subjects.   
  

Homework Deadline 
Students must submit their modules to their classroom tutor by the due date each week. Any 
delays in submitting homework will not be accepted and Tuitionworks will have to contact 
student’s parents. And parents, please remember, do not help your child too much with their 
homework – we want to see their first attempt so that we can teach them where they went 
wrong.  Not receiving homework on time means that we cannot benchmark all the homework 
from your child’s class as we mark it in order to get a clearer picture of your child’s 
performance.

Thank you for your support, and all the best for the school holidays from the team at 
Tuitionworks! 
 

From the Director  
Thank you for your continued support and loyalty – it is helping us to grow rapidly. If you ever 
have any concerns, comments, suggestions, or simply want to discuss your child's education, 
please do not hesitate to arrange an interview with me on 8340 7300.  
Yours sincerely,  

Jin Yeon  
Managing Director 


